Reception Weel@LH Update

Movwlag 4t Novemwber — Frida Yy & Novenber

In Phonics we have been:

e Practising all of our learning so far. We have been playing
Phonic games to practice sound-talking and blending words
with our phonemes ‘s’, ‘@’, ‘t’, ‘p’, i/, ‘'n’, ‘m’, ‘d’.

In Guided Reading we have been:
e Choughs: Sharing the story of the ‘Leaf Man’. We have been on
a leaf hunt to gather natural objects and leaves to make our
own leaf men and animals.
e Puffins: We have been practising reading and writing our
names and word-building on magnetic letter trays.

In Maths we have been:

e Playing ordering, counting and matching number games with
our Maths resources.

We have really enjoyed learning about and celebrating Diwali and
Bonfire night this week. We have talked about fire/firework safety
and have been creating firework pictures, lanterns and Rangoli
patterns.

Please sign up for our postponed parent Phonic workshops. Sign-up
sheets are in classrooms. These workshops are so important in
supporting your child in reading at home so please attend if you can!
Please continue to record any reading you do at home with your
child in their yellow reading record books and ensure these are back
in book bags for Guided Reading at school each week. Thank you!
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